
June 11, 196h 

Miss Ma‘lka Gluck 
438 Belinont Avenue 
Springfiield, Mass. 

Dear Malkas 

Mrs. Lamm just had an opportunity, the night after I was 
with you at the graduation dinner, to look through 
"Kochaviah 196)". 

The both of us agree that it is a splendid piece oi work, 

T wonder if you have ever considered a career in editorial 

work instead of biology! 

My very sincerest congratulations upon a superd piece of 

craftsmanship. 

Tt was really a pleasure spending time with you and your 

folks and Hentchie. I hope we shall have the opportunity 

to participate in manf "simchas" together. Fondest. regards 
to all, in which, of course, Mrs. Lamm joins me. 

Sincerely, 

RABPE NORMAN LAMM


